10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 12 September 1984

DTI EXPENDITURE

The Prime Minister was grateful to your Secretary of State

for his minute of 5 September setting out past and prospective

developments in DTI expenditure programmes. She hopes that the

reductions in support for BSC and BL on which the downward

profile for future years depends will in practice be realised.
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Andrew Turnbull

Callum McCarthy, Esq.,
Department of Trade and Industry.




